P7 Return to school arrangements

As you may be aware the Minister has imposed an early return date for next year’s P7 pupils - the 24th August.

As a result of this we are proposing the following, for that week only ;

Firstly we need confirmation that your child will be available to attend (ie not on holiday or any other legitimate reason). 
Please email kbell409@c2kni.net to confirm

· The whole class will attend from 9am until 12.30pm each day for this week only. There will be no lunches available.
· They should only bring a snack and a pencil case with them on the first day – a ziplock plastic folder will be provided by the school on that first day which will be used in the coming weeks to carry essential items only.
· Children should enter by the small gate at the play park and then through the side door at P7. 
· At home time children will depart through the same gate – parents should stay in the playground close to the wall or outside the fence until they ‘claim’ their child. 
· In line with guidance, no parent should enter the school buildings unless by appointment.
It is unclear if there will be school transport either to or from school, so please make plans accordingly.

Further information relating to the month of September will be released separately.
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